
Dear Parents 

Easter Celebrations Friday 8th April 

On the last day of this term in partnership with the PTFA we traditionally celebrate 
Easter in a number of ways.   

Firstly, the children are invited to decorate a hard boiled egg.  This can be as 
extravagant as they like and some children really go to town and create whole scenes 
whereas others simply decorate an egg really carefully.  These eggs are then brought 
into school and displayed on the last day of term and the one from each year group 
(pre-school to Year 6) judged to be the best, wins an Easter egg. 

The second activity that we do is Egg Rolling.  Again the children need to bring into 
school a hard boiled egg and we roll them down a ramp  to see whose goes the 
furthest with the winner from each year group again winning an Easter egg. 

Our final Easter activity, is a whole school Easter Egg Hunt.  The children will collect 
plastic eggs from around the school grounds and exchange them for chocolate eggs/
bunnies.  It doesn’t matter how many eggs are collected as everyone receives the 
same amount of chocolate at the end of the afternoon. 

Parents are invited to join us from 2.15pm to watch the Egg Rolling and then the 
Easter Egg hunt which will both take place outside on the upper playground.  

Yours sincerely 

Nick Coates 

DARLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
    21st March, 2022


